
[AOSR] ICRP survey on Human Medical Research Using Ionizing Radiation_by November 30 
【AOSR からの情報】（As of 2024.11.7） 

On behalf of AOSR Quality, Safety & Standards (QSS) Committee-AsiaSafe Chair, Dr. Kwan Hoong Ng, 
we would like to request to complete the ICRP survey on Human Medical Research Using Ionizing 
Radiation. 
It would be highly appreciated if you could complete the survey via following link by November 30, 2024. 
- Link for survey: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/9275GRN 
Survey on Human Medical Research Using Ionizing Radiation 
The purpose of this survey is to understand current practices in regulations and education and training in 
human health research involving ionising radiation. Your support will contribute to development of 
international guidelines, which can be used by local legislative regulatory bodies and ethics review boards 
to guide decision-making. The completion time is no more than 5 minutes. 
We thank you for taking the time to participate* and respond to all questions before 30 November 2024. 
For any questions regarding the questionnaire, please feel free to contact Benjamin Puzantian at 
Benjamin.Puzantian@hc-sc.gc.ca 
* Your participation is voluntary. Responses will be anonymized and held in strict confidence by ICRP. 
Related information: 
https://icrp.org/icrp_group.asp?id=193&utm_source=International+Commission+on+Radiological+Pro
tection&utm_campaign=e6f7381ece-
EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2024_11_05_11_38&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_-
e6f7381ece-%5BLIST_EMAIL_ID%5D&mc_cid=e6f7381ece&mc_eid=dcd2527837 
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